
             
                          

 
 
 

 
 
 
August 15, 2022 
 
Dear Middle School Parents, 
 
The Federal Government requires numerous things from local public schools.  One of those 
items requires any school receiving Title 1 remedial services funding to provide parent 
notification when a teacher does not meet certification requirements for any class for which 
they provide instruction. 
 
Ms. Atoe has provided instruction for middle school elective classes.  Ms. Atoe’s certification 
is for grades up to, and including, grades 6.   Ms. Atoe’s instruction in these classes has been 
evaluated numerous times and has been found to be more than appropriate.  If certification 
were available for these exploratory classes, she would seek to meet certification 
requirements as soon as possible.     
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Becky Grimes, Principal 
 
 
Don Lawrence, Superintendent  
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